
KING WILLIAM COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the King William County Board of Supervisors will hold 

a joint work session with the King William County Planning Commission on Tuesday, 
March 8, 2016, at 7:00 p.m., in the Board Meeting Room of the King William County 
Administration Building, located at 180 Horse Landing Road, King William, VA, to discuss 
community development processes and priorities. 
  
 All interested persons are invited to attend. 
 
  K. Charles Griffin 

       County Administrator 
          Clerk to the Board 


